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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 
 

All back together again 
This week, we welcomed Year 6 back from a fabulous Pendarren trip, and we all quickly settled 
back into busy life here at school. We have had trips, assemblies and some fantastic starts to our 
new topics and the last couple of weeks has been packed with action. Enjoy the update – next 
week, our children take part in the Into Film project, and we end the week with everyone’s 
favourite: the Fancy Dress Disco! Enjoy your weekend. 
 
 
 
Reminders and Notices: 
 

KS1 “Reading with your child” Workshop (Tuesday 13th November at 6pm):  
• Year 1 and Year 2 Parents and Carers, you are invited to attend a workshop next Tuesday, 

13th November, aimed at giving you tips and techniques on how to support and develop 
your child's reading at home. Year 1 parents will be given an insight into how Phonics is 
taught and how it can be supported at home, while Year 2 parents will focus on what it 
means to 'read with your child'. Please make every effort to attend this important session. 

 

Parent Money:  
• the school is now set up to process cashless payment. Payments can be made for most 

transactions, such as lunches, school trips and building fund donations. Please visit the 
School Money page of the school website for more information, hint, tips and a 
comprehensive Parent User Guide. 

• Please make every effort to switch to cashless; this assists greatly with the efficient running 
of the school office.  

• If you have any teething problems, or need help in getting set up, please contact the office 
for assistance. 

 

Medical Appointments for Children: 
• If your child needs to attend a medical / dental appointment, please ensure that the 

appointment letter / confirmation is presented to the office well in advance of the 
appointment itself. 

• Safeguarding & attendance guidance dictates that children should not be taken out of 
school without such proof. 

 
 



The SJV Daily News 
You’ve got a Friend in Me! 

It’s that time of year again! Reception have had a half term to settle into life at SJV, and 
settled they have! I have been so impressed by this group – they have picked up routines 
brilliantly and are really bonding as a group. Huge congratulations to Ms. Duah, Ms. 
Yerrill and Ms. McKay for all of their hard work in helping the children to get to this 
stage. 

Now…they have a Buddy! Year 4 have been paired up with a Reception class pupil and 
today they initiated their bond with a wonderful assembly about friendship. They will 
act as ‘big bothers’ and ‘big sisters’ to their Buddies and, as we have so often seen in the 
past, it marks the start of a great relationship that lasts right up until year 6. 
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Heart-warming welcome ceremony for Reception Class Events Page for 
More Media 

http://www.st-johnvianney.haringey.sch.uk/events-gallery
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Egyptologists in Year 5! 
Last week’s assembly showcased the talents and learning from year 5, as they 
presented their Ancient Egyptian assembly! Explorers, Mummies and Pharaohs 
took to the stage in delightful fashion!  

Events Page for 
More Media 
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Year 3 Trip to Oakwood Synagogue 
As part of the school’s Other Faiths teaching and 
learning, Year 3 made the trip to Oakwood to 
compare and contrast the place of worship central to 
Judaism, the synagogue, with our own church. As 
ever, it’s amazing how much we share in common 
with other faiths, and our group enjoyed an 
informative and fun morning and were made very 
welcome by the synagogue staff. 

 





Year 6 Pendarren 2018 

These pictures say it all – 
another fantastic trip, 
another set of fears 
conquered, another life-
enhancing experience! 
Well done Year 6: you 
were great! 



Pyjama Day for CAFOD! Children and teachers alike dressed ‘down’ this 
week in aid of CAFOD. We enjoyed a relaxed day, slumbering around in our 
PJs – we looked amazing and raised £220 for CAFOD. This could catch on… 

 



9th November 2018 



Good Luck 
with the New 

Arrival! 

Our Football Team 



House Captains 2018-19 
Well done to our victorious House Captains for this year – they 
put themselves forward and ran a campaign that allowed us all 
to see their leadership potential. Congratulations! 

 

Marvellous Me! 
We will soon be trialling Marvellous Me, an electronic system 
that allows us to share achievements, merits and information 
about your child’s life at school directly to your devices.  
Keep an eye out for more information from your class teacher. 

 



Become Your Wish 
• We will be inviting all of our children to think about 

their futures on this day, to aim high, think about what 
they will need to do to achieve their goals. 

We need your help! 
• We have three parents so far, sharing their experience 

of work in banking, lecturing and advertising media. 
PLEASE – any experience shared is so useful, and gives the 
children an insight into a full range of employment 
options.  
YOU DON’T NEED TO BE A DOCTOR OR SCIENTIST TO 
SHARE! If you enjoy your job, please contact the office.  
 

 



NHS reminder, for those that missed the school 
immunisation. 



Key Dates for Autumn 
• 13th Nov – Y1 & Y2 “Reading with your 

child” Workshop (6pm) 
• 14th Nov – Y4 morning mass at the church 
• 14th Nov – Class Mass Y6 (2:30, in class) – 

parents welcome 
• 15th Nov – Open morning for prospective 

parents (9am) 
• 16th Nov – Class 6 Assembly 
• 16th Nov – Friends of SJV Fancy Dress Disco 
• 21st Nov – Y5 morning mass at the church 
• 22nd Nov – Open morning for prospective 

parents (9am) 
• 29th Nov – Open morning for prospective 

parents (9am) 
• 4th Dec – Whole school panto 
• 13th Dec – Christmas Performance (7pm) 
• 14th Dec – Christmas Performance (9:30am) 
• 21st Dec – Mass; End of Term 


